
 

 
 

 

COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF VIHIGA 

COUNTY TREASURY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

COUNTY BUDGET REVIEW AND OUTLOOK PAPER 2024 

Pursuant to Article 10(2), 201(a) of the Constitution of Kenya 2010 and part viii 

of the County Government Act 2012, which provides for accountability, public 

access to information, and citizen participation and feedback: the PFM Act 

Section 125(2) further provides that the County Executive Committee Member 

for Finance shall ensure effective public participation in the budget making, 

interpretation, and feedback. The County Government of Vihiga wishes to invite 

the general public and stakeholders to give their views on the draft Vihiga County 

Budget Review and Outlook Paper 2024. 

 

The Public is therefore advised to submit written submissions before 3rd October 

2024, through the County Treasury offices at the sub-county administrator’s 

office, by postal address, Vihiga County Government P.O. Box 344-50300 

Maragoli or vide email address: co.economicplanning@vihiga.go.ke 

 

The public is also invited to present their views on Friday 4th October 2024, at 

Vihiga Yearly meeting of Friends Conference Hall from 10.00 am to 2.00pm. 

 

Kindly note that the draft Vihiga County Budget Review and Outlook Paper can 

be accessed on the Vihiga County Government Website, www.vihiga.go.ke 

 

 

 
 

Hon.Dr. Boston Jairus Amayi 

County Executive Member for Finance and Economic Planning. 
 

http://www.vihiga.go.ke/

